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Monday 29th April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Nursery visit – Little Barn Mobile Farm 
 
The children have recently been learning about different farm animals and we have managed to 
arrange a special visit for the children from the Little Barn Mobile Farm on Wednesday 15th May 
at 10am. It will be a hands on experience in which the children will be able to handle different 
farm animals and also bottle feed lambs, whilst also learning more about them.  
 
The cost of the visit requires us to ask for a contribution of £7 per child. Please complete the 
attached consent form and pay either online through SchoolMoney or in cash in a sealed envelope 
by Friday 10th May. No child will be excluded from the visit due to lack of payment but should we 
not meet the bulk of costs, it will have to be cancelled. If for any reason you are unable to make 
this payment, please contact Mr Done.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Murphy 
Nursery Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Little Barn Mobile Farm Nursery visit – Wednesday 15th May 2024 

 
Child’s name: ____________________________________________                        Nursery Class 
 
 I give permission for my child to take part in bottle feeding the lambs and handling the farm animals. 
 
 I have enclosed £7/ paid £7 online through SchoolMoney 
 
Allergies ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed: ___________________________________________  Date: ______________ 
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